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MARDI GRAS NEW ORLEANS RAMP CLOSURE

Due to the Mardi Gras holiday, the New Orleans CSX and UPR gates will be
closed on Tuesday, March 7.  Annulments of outbound originating services
may be possible due to gate closures and delayed interchange of trains
between the CSX and UPRR.  Because of the holiday, expect 8 to 24 hours
additional delay to Pacer services operating between the west coast and the
southeast.

CSX Gentilly gate hours are as follows:

Monday, March 6 0700 - 2000

Tuesday, March 7 Closed

Wednesday, March 8 0700 - 2000

UPR Avondale gate hours are as follows:

Monday, March 6 0600 - 2200

Tuesday, March 7 Closed

Wednesday, March 8 0600 - 2200

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.  Thank you for
choosing Pacer Stacktrain.


